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16th January 2020 
 
 
Dear S1-S6 Parents and Carers, 
 
Grange Academy’s Future Fest 2020 will take place on Tuesday, 28th of January, from 5pm-
7pm. We’d love to see you there. Future Fest is a careers and learning festival with the 
theme of ambition. 
 
Careers Fair 
 
35-40 stallholders from a huge range of industries and educators would like to tell your child 
about what their career involves, recommended school subjects, required exam grades, 
graduate programmes, alternative pathways, apprenticeships and lots more. Grange’s 
careers advisors will also be available to answer questions and make appointments for 
follow up meetings with pupils and parents. 
 
Parental Workshops 
 
When you arrive, you may choose to sign up for one or several brief parental sessions. They 
will last 20 minutes each and include: study skills; school work experience; mindfulness; 
access to My World of Work; managing teenage anxiety; teenagers and mobile phones; 
British Sign Language; school improvement drop-in; subject-specific advice about how to 
support your child’s study in: Art, English, History, Languages, Maths, Modern Studies, 
Science.  
 
In addition, tea, coffee and home baking will be available and the Art Department will be 
exhibiting pupil work.  
 
Please visit our school website for a detailed list of stallholders and workshops - this will be 
continuously updated closer to the evening. If you have any further questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Michaela Hagan  
Science Department  
 


